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Community Service Announcement
Have you ever considered becoming involved with Harmony governance?  Well, now is your chance.  Active interest and participation by Residents of Harmony is critical to the success of the Harmony Community Development District (HCDD).  Three (out of five) of the Board of Supervisors seats are up for election this year.
As with all levels of government, the best “servants of the people” come from the ranks of those who truly do not “want” the job; but are willing to serve in times of need.  If you are among that select few, your community needs you.  If you have a useful skill set to bring to the table – not simply a self-aggrandizing desire to dictate social norms to your fellow citizens – you are encouraged to contribute your time and talents.
For your name to appear on the 2020 General Election ballot (11/03/2020), you need to follow the “Qualifying to Run” instructions provided by the Osceola County Supervisor of Elections.  A copy of these instructions is available here:
http://www.harmonycdd.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/2020-Qualifying.htm 
Be aware that the cutoff time/date for candidacy filing is noon on June 12th, 2020.
Good elections occur when there are multiple candidates with diverse opinions that are freely & openly discussed (not when dominated by an elite few with narrow views).  All who are qualified and of good character are encouraged to speak up, and step up!
{ No candidate should ever be elected unopposed! }
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